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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegraphic ( Inland: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Address | Overseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

Your Ref: NRT/3

22nd July, 1965,

Dear Sirs,

5.8, "GEMMA",

I acknowledge your letter of the 1Sth
July, the contents of which have been noted,
and would inform you that no objection will be
taken to the Boiler Survey being postponed for
a further three months until October, and trust
that this period of postponement will meet your
requirements.

I would remind you, however, that the
class is subject, inter alia, to the starboard
main engine L.P. cylinder upper port rib being
examined by the end of August, and your
intentions regarding this matter will be
appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Shell International Marine Ltd.,
Shell Centre,
London, S.E.1.




